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GOVERNOR EXTENDS BIHU GREETINGS 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has extended warm 

greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the festive occasion of Bohag Bihu. He also 

conveyed good wishes to people of Assam on the joyous occasion.  

Wishing that the festival will strengthen the commitment for harmonious and warm 

relationships amongst citizens of Arunachal Pradesh and Assam, Governor expressed his 

hope that the festival will usher in peace and prosperity in the entire Northeast region. 
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